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To:
One Stop Career Center Managers

From:
Lawrence Suran, SFETC Program Director

CC:
Johnny Guimaraes, IMO Director

Date:
December 18, 2003

Re:
Welfare Transition – General Intake Form

Beginning January 1, 2004, Career Advisors are required to complete a General Intake Form for each new referral to the Welfare Transition Program.  The purpose of this form is to gather basic information about the participant to determine his/her immediate needs.  The form should be completed during the Intake process, immediately following the program orientation.

The completed form is to be made a part of the participant’s case file and maintained in Section I, Intake.

The South Florida Workforce Independent Monitoring Office during the third quarter will review files to ensure that a completed General Intake Form is completed for each participant with a new referral after December 31, 2003.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (305) 594-7615, ext. 365.

Attachment

General Intake Form




